
Newsletter 
Hilgay Riverside Academy  & Ten Mile Bank Riverside Academy  1st November 2019 

Attendance this week 

Barn Owls  100% 

Oaks 100% 

Tawny Owls  98.44%  

Acorns 94.23% 

Owlets 91.8%  

Well done to Barn 
Owls & Oaks! 

Dates for your Diary  

November 

Wed 6th    Growth Mindset Meeting 

Fri 8th   Omnes Games Dodgeball 

Mon 11th   Remembrance Day 

Wed 13th  Growth Mindset Meeting 

11th—15th  Anti Bullying week 

Fri 15th   Children in Need 

     Non uniform 

Thurs 21st  Swim Gala 

Tues 26th  Owlets & Acorns to Ely  

     Cathedral - info to follow 

Fri 29th   Family Café - All classes 

     - both schools 

December 

Wed 4th    Christmas Performance  

 2pm   TMB 

 5:30pm  Barn Owls & Tawny Owls 

Thurs 5th  Christmas Performance 

 2pm   Barn Owls & Tawny Owls 

 5:30pm  TMB 

Fri 6th   Omnes Games Badminton 

Mon 9th   Christmas Performance 

 5:30pm  Owlets 

Tues 10th  Christmas Performance 

 2pm   Owlets 

Thurs 12th  Panto Trip to Hunstanton 

     - more info to follow 

 7:15pm  Christmas Singing Hilgay 

Mon 16th   Christmas Party @ TMB 

Tues 17th  Christingle 

 9am   Hilgay 

 2pm   TMB 

Tues 17th  Christmas Party @ Hilgay 

Wed 18th  Last day of term 

 

January 

Tues 7th   Pupils return to school 

 

February 

Fri 14th    Break up for half term 

Mon 24th   Pupils return to school 

 

June 

Mon 22nd  Ely Cathedral Performance 

We Love Maths     
 

This week please  
complete  

Activity 6 and  
return the signed 
book to school on  

Tuesday 
5th  

November 

Poppy Appeal 
 

We have the poppy appeal products  
available to buy in school. The  

suggested donations for the items are:- 
 

Coat Zip pull - 50p 
Poppy Reflector - 50p 

Snap Band - £1 
Wrist Band - £1 

 
 

These items can be worn in school up to and including 11th 
November. 

Remembrance Day 
 
 

Both schools will be holding a two minute silence and laying 
a wreath on behalf of the parish at the war memorials on 

Monday 11th November.  
 

It would be lovely to see any parents / carers that would like 
to join us for this. 



Cross Country 
 
 

On Tuesday 29th October, 29 of our  
children joined over 250 children from  

local schools competing in a cross  
country event at Hillcrest School. All of the 
children tried their best and enjoyed the 

event. A huge well done to Tianna, Madison, 
Benji, Maisie, Erin and Joely who made it 
through to the next round in January. We 
would also like to congratulate Benji who  

received a 3rd place medal!  
Well done! 

 

Year 5 Ely Cathedral day 
 

 

 Our Year 5 children were lucky 
 enough to have the opportunity to 
 be part of the Ely Cathedral  
 project  'Ad Orientem'. On  
 Wednesday they  took part in their 
 first workshop, introducing the  
 children to local Anglo-Saxon  
 history and medieval music. The  
 project will culminate in a  
 performance on Monday 22nd June  
 at Ely Cathedral 

Growth Mindset Meetings 
 
Have you ever heard your child say 'I can't!' or 'It's 
too hard!' Does your child fear getting things wrong? 
Do you wish they had a little more resilience? Growth 
mindset is the answer to this! Children who develop a 
growth mindset are more willing to take on challenge 
and use setbacks to motivate them to strive for  
progress. Teachers have been using a growth  
mindset approach in school but for it to be truly  
effective, needs involvement from parents and carers 
at home.  
  
Mrs Burniston would like to invite all parents to an 
informal session about Growth Mindset. You will find 
out what growth mindset is, how it can make a  
difference for your child and how to apply it at home. 
  
To find out more about Growth Mindset, please  
attend either meeting (it is not necessary to attend 
both) 
  
Wednesday 6th November 2pm - 3pm 
  
Wednesday 13th November 4.30pm - 5.30pm 


